MEMORANDUM FROM THE CITY MANAGER CONCERNING A CLOSED SESSION BEFORE THE
BOARD OF PUBLIC UTILTIES OF THE CITY OF RIVERSIDE

TO: Honorable Chairperson and Board Members
FROM: Mike Futrell, City Manager
SUBIJECT: Closed Session — Personnel [Government Code Section 54957]

Public Employment Appointment — Position of Public Utilities General Manager

A closed session will be held on September 9, 2024, for the purpose of approving or disapproving
the appointment of the Public Utilities General Manager. [Govt. Code Section 54957]

Any action taken by the Board of Public Utilities to appoint, employ, dismiss, accept the resignation
of, or otherwise affect the employment status of a public employee in closed session pursuant

to Section 54957 shall be disclosed immediately following this closed session. [Govt. Code
Section 54957.1(a)(5)]

Any disclosure shall include the vote or abstention of each member.

Sateq. AUE 20, 2024

Mike Futrell

Mike Futrell (Aug 20, 2024 13:54 PDT)

Mike Futrell, City Manager



